
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: EV
Date: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:26:46 AM

From: Mark Decker <mdeckersr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 3:24 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: EV
Dear Shawn,

A premature ban on gasoline powered vehicles is unwise - the future of EV is at best
uncertain. The future of gasoline powered vehicles is assured to be important to the average
American to function. I do believe there will be a day when gasoline powered vehicles will not
be the dominant form of transportation. But that time is coming as our economy and
technology evolves. It should be a gradual evolution, not revolution that hurts millions
because it is prematurely mandated.

Thank you for hearing my opinion,

Mark

Mark O. Decker
mdeckersr@gmail.com
“okeypoet” on Instagram
703-581-8760
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